Hosanna Lutheran Church Sunday School Registration Form for 2016-2017

Please complete this form by August 21, 2016 so we can update our records.

This form can be: ☐ Put in the Drop Box on t ☐ Given to Shonna Harden		Narthex			
Name of Parent(s):					
Address:		_ City		_Zip	
Phone: (home)		Are you a member of Hosanna? YES NO NOT S		URE	
E-mail address:(we communic	cate via e-mail when p	oossible):			
If you have an additional cont	act information for ot	her family members	s, please share with us	s:	
Child's Name	Grade (2014-2015)	Birth Date	Baptism Date	1st Commun	nion Class
				Yes	No
				Yes	No
				Yes	No
				Yes	No
Our goal is to make	Hosanna Sunday	School a wonde	rful experience fo	or your chi	ld.
If your child has allergies or h check here and list tha		-		cnow about,]	please
If your child has any special n better prepared with appropria you as soon as possible.		-			

Questions? Please contact: Shonna Harden (512) 575-0090 or M4rineMom@gmail.com

Au	gust	20	1	6

Dear Hosanna Families,

Hosanna Lutheran Church is planning for the coming Sunday School year!

Our Sunday School year will kick off August 28th with Rally Day and continue through May 21, 2017. Sunday School will run from 9:00-9:50 a.m. Classes will be offered for preschoolers through 8th grade.

Little Lambs group must be 3 years old (and potty trained) by August 1 to begin
Godly Play group is for children in grades 1 st -5 th .
Confirmation group must be in at least 6 th grade to begin

The attached registration form is due by August 21st. We would REALLY appreciate your help in getting our students registered so we can order materials for the various age groups. Over the past few years we have had families move, change churches or just stop coming to Sunday School. We want to make sure that the families who want to be part of our Sunday School program are getting the information they need and that we have the Sunday School staff and materials available for all who want to grow in their Christian faith with us.

We are also eager to fill in our records with baptism dates (at least the year) and if your child(ren) has completed First Communion Class. We would like to implement a first communion class to help our Youth understand the Sacrament.

There is a Youth Bulletin on the Hosanna website that is updated regularly with information on what your children are learning, upcoming events, and opportunities for you and your children to become more involved. Please visit the page often: http://www.welcometohosanna.com/youth-sunday-school it is located under the "News and Events" tab.

We do want to make note of the importance of attending Sunday School and that having your children attend on a regular basis is VITAL to the success of our program. We do understand that children may not be able to attend every Sunday and if that is the case for your family, please let us know this so we can inform the teacher. Our teachers spend a lot of time preparing lessons for all the students in their class and it makes it very hard to teach a class when they have no idea how many students they will have in attendance. It has happened where teachers have shown up early and ready to teach only to have no students or too few to make the lesson work. Your children are greatly missed by the teachers and their classmates when they are not there. We welcome all children to attend as often as possible - it helps the students get to know their teachers, other students, new songs & Bible stories and most importantly, the power of God's love.

If you have any questions regarding registration or concerns about Sunday School, please call or email:

Shonna Harden at (512) 575-0090 or M4rineMom@gmail.com

God's Blessings to All Hosanna Lutheran Church